

## City of Winters Regular Planning Commission

Teleconference Meeting

## **Notice of Cancellation**

Community Development Department Contact Phone Number (530) 794-6718 Email: kirk.skierski@cityofwinters.org

Chairperson: Greg Contreras Vice Chair: Lisa Baker Commissioners: Judith Arce Chris Rose Jessica Smith Ramon Altamirano Nancy Northrup

Kathleen S. Trepa, City Manager/City Clerk Kirk Skierski, City Planner Ellena Branson, Executive Assistant

Notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission Meeting of Tuesday, December 28, 2021 is hereby cancelled.

The meeting is being adjourned to the next regular Planning Commission Meeting held on Tuesday, January 25, 2021 @ 6:30 PM Teleconference via Zoom.

Kathleen Salguero Trepa, City Clerk

Dated